
Follow us on Social Media

CFMA Outing - Buffalo Rock Brewing Company
Our CFMA chapter invited all members and spouses to a get
together at Buffalo Rock Brewery in Waterville, Ohio.  There were
around 15-20 people that attended.  It was a great opportunity to
enjoy conversations and network with fellow members.  We
enjoyed snacks and many of their homemade beers.  There is
usually at least one food truck if you prefer a more substantial
meal.

 buffalorockbrewing.com

Hope you will join us at our next event!
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AUGUST 2022 NEWSLETTER

Recent pictures from our Post-Strategic
Planning Meeting at the Toledo Mud
Hens game last month. Strategic
planning was followed by a second
meeting at Put-In-Bay. Our steering
committee knows how to spin two
wheels at once -- having fun together
*and* taking care of business!

https://www.facebook.com/nwohiocfma/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/northwest-ohio-chapter-of-cfma/
https://buffalorockbrewing.com/
https://buffalorockbrewing.com/


MESSAGE FROM THE CHAPTER PRESIDENT
With the weather starting to cool, kids going back to school, and football
season here, it can only mean one thing – our CFMA chapter meetings will be
starting up again!

As most of you know, we hold our monthly meetings every 3rd Thursday of
the month from September through May. (Get those dates in your calendar!).
Hopefully with COVID mostly behind us we will start to see more of you at
the meetings. 

You should start receiving informational emails from northwestohio@cfma.org – please check your spam
folder as we find a lot of email systems block our email address.

We have already started planning great meeting topics that will hopefully be of interest to you. We will be
having topics such as cyber security, succession planning and area economic development, just to name a
few. If anyone has a topic that they would like to see, PLEASE feel free to let one on the steering committee
know – our meetings are for YOU members and we want to bring topics that are important to you all. 

Don’t forget about our big event - our 30th Anniversary Party!! Make sure to put October 6th on your
calendar now!! 

My personal goal this year, as well as the Steering Committee, is to see more of you at our monthly meetings.
I have met so many great people by being involved in this chapter who I now consider personal friends as
well as peers in the industry that I feel I can reach out to for professional growth. I would also like to see
more of you get involved on our committees. None of them take too much time, but the relationships you
build are immeasurable. 

Thank you for letting me serve as your President this year. Can’t wait to see ALL of you at our September
meeting.

Teri Goins

CFMA'S PRINCIPAL PARTNERS
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2022 Golf Tournament

The 28th Annual NW Ohio CFMA Golf

Tournament was a great success! Thank you


to all of our participating teams and

sponsors. We'll see you again next year!

MESSAGE FROM THE 
GOLF CHAIR
This year’s CFMA Scholarship Golf Scramble
at Brandywine Country Club featured a great
turnout, unique prizes (Kayak anyone?),
generous support and arguably the most
ideal golf weather in the 28 year history of
the event! This all added up to a fun day of
golf, elevated networking and over $20,000
in scholarships raised for the University of
Toledo and Bowling Green State University
accounting students- Awesome!

Many thanks to our financial benefactors
representing not only some of the areas
Elite Contracting firms, but also the web of
professional services that round out our
CFMA community including: CPAs, Bankers,
Law Firm representation, Insurance and
Surety Brokers and Carriers, Equipment
Dealers and IT specialists. In other words,
the “who’s who” in our construction
marketplace – Thank you!

In addition to our benefactors and golfers,
the outing would not happen without the
full support of our CFMA Steering
Committee Board, innovative Admin
assistance and a very dedicated Golf
Committee. In regards to our Golf
Committee, special thanks are in order for
our veteran committee members, as well as,
our new volunteers alike: Bob Bobek-
Gilmore Jasion & Mahler, Tom Nemeth –
Hylant, Jennifer Marquardt – US Utilities
Contractors, Chris Kasper- Rudolph Libbe
Cos, Justin Chapman- Campbell (Newby in
charge of weather!), Dianna Franz – UT,
Terence Pitre- BGSU and special helpers,
Lori Miller- Miller Bros Const and Cheryl
Koeniger- AA Boos & Sons.

Hope to see everyone back next summer,
tentatively planned for Monday, July 24th!

Jim Lortie
Golf Committee Chair
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REGISTER FOR OUR
SEPTEMBER MEETING

NOW!

Best Practices & Emerging

Issues in Cyber Security




Register Here

https://nwohio.cfma.org/events/details/best-practices-and-emerging-issues-in-cyber-security-1072


WELCOME TO 
OUR NEWEST

CHAPTER MEMBERS!

If you know someone who may be interested
in joining our Chapter, please send their
contact info to Tom.Nemeth@hylant.com
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Mike Irwin
Aktion Associates



Andrea Kuehl

Hume Contracting LLC



Anne Pfleger
Hancock Structural Steel, LLC



Andrew Welfle

Lake Erie Construction Company



Brock Dodson
Commerce Bank (Payments)



Mike Hanf

William Vaughan Company



William Irwin
Aktion Associates



Brint Mitchell

Lakeside Interior Contractors



Natalie Ziakam
Kwest Group LLC

Learn More about CCIFP Here

https://cfma.org/ccifp


Teri Goins – President 
The Speiker Company
Teri@spiekercompany.com

Tom Nemeth – Programs 
Hylant
Tom.nemeth@hylant.com

Ryan Leininger – Membership 
Gilmore Jaison Mahler, Ltd.
rleininger@gjmltd.com

Ryan Whitman – Secretary 
Rehmann
ryan.whitman@rehmann.com

Terry Moore – Treasurer 
Miller Bros. Const., Inc.
terrymoore@mbcholdings.com
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Member
Spotlight

Ryan Pingle

Ryan grew up in Waterville, Ohio.  He went to Waterville for grade school and graduated from Anthony Wayne

high school. He graduated from BGSU with a Bachelor’s in Criminal Justice.  He then went on to get his

Master’s in Business Administration with a specialization in Accounting.

Before working at IPS he worked at Frostbite Brands in Toledo, OH doing cost accounting and production

scheduling. 

Ryan started in construction accounting at IPS Contractors (IPS), when there was an opening where his

brother worked.  At the start of in his career at IPS, Ryan worked in the office as Assistant Controller. When IPS

work increased at one of their large clients, Ryan moved out to one of their job sites to organize and track all

aspects of cost accounting related to the jobs.  Eventually, he returned to the main office, now in the Financial

Controller position where he works closely with the Chief Financial Officer.

On a personal note, Ryan has been married to Amber for 6 years.  They have two beautiful daughters; Olivia

who just turned 5 and Kinslee who is about to turn 3. During the summer you will find him hanging out by the

pool enjoying the company of his family and friends. If he is not hanging poolside, you can find him on the

golf course in his spare time or cheering on the Wolverines.

Ryan was previously a member of CFMA of Northwest Ohio.  He re-joined in June of this year.  He plans to be

more involved in CFMA this year and attend monthly meetings. He also looks forward to meeting the current

members and being able to learn from and share our different experiences in this industry.  

mailto:rleininger@gjmltd.com

